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Little Chute Elementary School
901 North Grand Avenue

Little Chute, Wisconsin 54140
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Jim Neubert - Principal

May 8, 2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed you will find a card for each passenger on the
May 21, 2018 Honor Flight.

Our hope was to ensure that each Veteran on this flight knows
how much they are appreciated by receiving at least one piece of
mail during mail call.

The cards were made with honor and respect by fourth grade
students at Little Chute Elementary of Little Chute, WI.

To all Veterans, thank you for your service and sacrifice.

With gratitude and appreciation,
Dawn Alft & Students at Little Chute Elementary




